-~ DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE  did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend TAN MABEY of the Parish of
COFFS HARBOUR and the Churchwardens of ST JOHN’S ANGLICAN
CHURCH at COFFS HARBOUR praying that we would by virtue of our

Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to the

Church at COFFS HARBOUR

To remove the current projection screen and its associated pivoted
support structure. Remove the current digital projector. Install two new projectors
located in the ceiling to the right and the left of the Altar and between the sanctuary
and the Nave. Install two retractable screens on the right and left of the Altar, up
against the back wall of the Sanctuary.

WHEREAS this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in the
Anglican Church at COFFS HARBOUR.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, KEITH FRANCIS by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the
abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this
FIFTEENTH day of FEBRUARY in the
year of our Lord TWO THOUSAND AND
THIRTEEN

Registered at the Grafton
Diocesan Offices on the
day and year mentioned
above, by me

I A

Acting Diocesan Registrar.




